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Weekly News

Each Friday our Weekly News is emailed to everyone 
on our Constant Contact list. If you would like to be 
added to the list you may do so on our website.

October 11, 2020

*** NO IN-PERSON WORSHIP ***
All Saturday and Sunday In-Person Worship 

Canceled for 11/10 & 11/11

Dear Good Shepherd family,

Based on our pandemic response plan, we will NOT 
be having in-person worship tomorrow, Saturday, 
October 10 and Sunday, October 11. 
I have made this decision upon the advice of our 
Bishop and the advice and consent of our Vestry.

Also note: Worship will continue to be live-streamed 
on Sunday, October 11 at 8:00 AM and 10:00 as 
usual.

This is an “abundance of caution” measure that is in 
accordance with the guidelines of the World Health 
Organization, the CDC and the Florida Department 
of Health.

I plan to communicate with you all once again in a 
week’s time with an update and with more informa-
tion. In the meantime, be assured of my prayers for 
you all as we make our way through challenging 
times. May the Good Shepherd continue to guide our 
parish and its people.

In Christ’s love,

(The Rev.) Michael Durning

There will be both an 8 AM and 10 AM live-stream 
on Sunday morning. (Details forthcoming.) However, 
in-person attendance will not be permitted. Thank 
you in advance for your patience and understanding.

NOTE: The Blessing of the Animals Service resched-
uled to this date has also been canceled.

Monday 
Zoom ID: 818 

6819 1040 

Thursday Zoom 
ID: 810 8235 

9176

The Furniture Thrift Store
 is looking for volunteers who would like to 
to work in the store and to take pictures for 

their Facebook Page. 

Please contact Sandy Kneen at 727.481.4158

 

 

Sunday, October 18th 
9 AM - Noon

On Sunday, October 18, the COGS Crafters will hold a 
live, in person Craft Fair. 

If you’re not on Face Book, or want to see our items in 
person here’s your opportunity to see our hand-made 

crafts. 
We will be masked and gloved and will set up tables in the 

breezeway so you can be outdoors and socially distant. 
There will be quilts, table runners, wall hangings, bowl 

cozies, pillows, jewelry, greeting cards, wood crafts and 
holiday items.  We will be featuring our seasonal and 

holiday décor Items.

The Little Thrift Shop is now open on Fridays 
and Saturdays from 10am till 2pm. We are in 
need of volunteers – and will work with your 
schedule.
If you are available to help, please call Miriam 
at 646-221-5590.

We would like to open on Thursdays; however, 
we need additional volunteers to fully staff three 
days. A minimum of two volunteers per day is 
required.

	 	 	 The Church office will be 	
			   closed, Monday, Oct.12th 
			   for Columbus Day. 

 

 



Celebrations
Birthday:
  Oct. 13	 Bonnie Staatz
  Oct. 16 	 Carey Cherivtch
  Oct. 16	 Brooke Hartley 
  Oct. 17 	 Gloria Smith
  Oct. 17	 Jay Harvey
Anniversary:
  Oct. 14	 Stephen & Priscilla Gill

Prayers are requested for each week: 
The Week of Oct. 4th
Sean
John
Tony B.
Dan S.
Mercedes
Art
Tony
Meyer Family
Henderson Family
Jeff
Diane R.
David H.
Sean
John
Jeff
Dave 
Russ S.
Ralph
Jodie H.
Jared
Brian S.
Cam B.
Lauren 
Kay P.
Mary & Jerry H.

The Week of Sept. 27th
Lucy J.
Dan S.
Maureen B.
Breanna B. & Boys
Adam R.
Trish S.
David B. & Family
Liz N.
Sarah R.
David Q.
Dieter
Doug M.
Cindy
Lila
Avery
Charlotte
Cliff B.
Ralph
Jodie H.
Russ S.
Dave
Carolina 
Brian S.
Cam B.
Lauren B.

Kay P.
Russ S.
Jodie H.
Jeremy & Jaime
Ray & Ali Fisher
The Week of Sept. 20
Lila
Avery 
Charlotte
James K.
Carol
Nikki
Jim
Wendy & Brett
The Boothe Family
Michelle H.
Jane D.
Caroline M.
Brian B.
Casey B.
Henry W.
Ben W.
The Week of Sept. 13th
Dan S.
Gail S.
Chuck & Donna G.

David H.
Johnny S.
Jenny L.
Tom F.
Blair B.
Sue G.
Bob J.
Lisa & Tyson
Cam B.
Brian S.
Kay P.
Debi G.
David H.
The Week of Sept. 6th
Sue G.
David H.
Bob J.
Ray F.
Gail
Chris
Larry
Gail R.
Jenny L.
David S. & Family
Dan S.
Blair B.

Lisa & Tyson
Jenny H. 
The Week of Aug. 30th 
Kelsey L.
Elsie Ross
Lisa Jones
Kevin T.
Paul & Karen
Maureen B.
Lisa & Tyson
David H.
Dan S.
Garzon Family
Fernando U.
Cathy M.
Randy T.
Ken Coulter, Jr.
Linda Clark
Bill
Mitch
Lin R.
Heather S.
Nancy
JoAnne
Tony S.
Paul B.

      
	        
	

Zoom....Virtual Coffee Hour Sundays
after each service. 

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/84726809168 
Please join us after each service on Sundays for 

Virtual Coffee Hour on Zoom. 

Bagzilla for 
Dunedin 
Cares!

If you would like 
to donate, you 

can drop items off 
in Kirk Hall during 

the week from 
9am - 4pm. 

		  ALTAR FLOWERS
Would you like to place flowers on the altar in memory 
of someone you love or give thanks for a special event? 
Cost for each vase of flowers is $25. 
www.cogsdunedin.com/flowers or call the office.

Tech HELP Needed
Upgraded live-streamed services have been a huge 

blessing! In order to continue this ministry long term, 
a “tech team” is being formed to schedule and share 

responsibilities. If you are comfortable with using 
simple apps on a computer or tablet and interested 
in serving as part of this team, with training, please 

contact Carey Cherivtch ASAP!

Palate Culinary Services presents:
Takeaway Gourmet

Enjoy delicious meals made with the freshest ingredients 
prepared by Chefs John & Debbie in the COGS kitchen. 
Every  week  they  are  offering  a  different  menu  of  
packaged, fresh meals which each serve 2 people. 

Orders  are  due  by  3:00  PM  Sunday  afternoons  each  
week. Curb side pick up is then available the following 
Wednesday at the COGS kitchen between 10 AM - noon.

Visit  www.itsallaboutthefood.us/takeaway-gourmet.html  for  
the  current  menu  selection,  or  for  more  information,and 
call 727-433-1889 to order.


